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Dear Customer,

Computer Perfect – Upcoming Technology Infrastructure Upgrade
Since our inception, we have strived to keep the Lightning Online POS

Platform current and in step with changes in technology to support our

growth and the expanding needs of our customers.  A recent fire at our

data center underscored the strategic importance of enhancing our

infrastructure to provide even greater security and reliability.

In the coming weeks, we will be moving our platform infrastructure to the

Microsoft Azure data centers.  Azure is one of the world’s leading cloud

computing platforms owned and operated by Microsoft. It offers access,

management, and the development of applications and services through

global data centers.  Through this change we expect to achieve:

1.  Improved Operational Stability

2.  No space Limitations

3.  Increased computing Power

4.  Better scalability.

An official date has not yet been set, as we have been performing
extensive background work to get to a point of readiness before the
final push. We will notify you a week in advance of implementing this

upgrade, via an email blast and numerous Lightning pop-up messages at

log in.  Please note that Lightning will not be accessible during the

upgrade process which will start at 11 PM Eastern Time and is expected

to be completed by 6 AM Eastern Time.

We are pleased to continue our long-standing commitment to invest in our

technology and platform to bring the best possible service to our

customers.  Thank you for your business and loyalty to The Lightning

Online POS Platform.

Tom Greco
Founder

Computer Perfect
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